
From: riley coburn < >  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 5:43 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Rezoning PLRZ20240003 

 

Dear Galiano LTC, I’m sending this email to show support for Leif Palmberg’s rezoning 

application at 832 Galiano way. I grew up in this neighborhood and know the lot and the 

area very well. I think that this location is an ideal site for this proposed rezoning and feel that 

this would be a great benefit to the island as well as the neighborhood. Having grown up here, I 

saw most of my friends and classmates move away to find work and make lives for themselves. I 

think it’s very important to allow people to have places to operate businesses that provide the 

island with these important services, and try to create a strong local economy. Hopefully with 

more businesses like these operating here, future generations will have more opportunities to 

work here and thrive here. Please approve this rezoning. Thank you.  

 

Riley Coburn 

 

 


